
 

 

Mentorship Program 

The Department of Medical Education conducted an interactive session on “Our Mentorship Program: How 

to Run it effectively and efficiently” for all faculty members of the medical college and MBBS students across 

all phases. The session took place at the Moringa Auditorium from 2:30 to 4:30 PM on July 24, 2024. 

The aim of the session was to emphasize the importance of mentorship, its benefits to students and faculty, 

and to address the challenges and solutions associated with it. We also proposed guidelines for the smooth 

functioning of our mentorship program, which were well appreciated by both faculty and students. 

   

 Highlights of Workshop: 

       Group photos & Photos of interactive sessions: 

1 For Faculty 

 

 

 



2 For Students 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

          

 


